Gift of Nebraska flag

Written by Elizabeth Barrett Thursday, 08 August 2013 16:11 -



Honor Guard accepts: Members of the Gothenburg Honor Guard, who provide an honorable military presence at veterans' funerals, Memorial Day services, parades and football games, received a Nebraska flag from Frito Lay Thursday. Frito Lay operations technician and honor guard member Jeff Morris asked for the flag and said the guard has never had one. Pictured are, I-r: Roger Wahlgren, Lou Bovitz, Frito Lay manager Scott Bartels, Chauncey Bates, Morris, Bob Theasmeyer and Jack Soller.